Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory No. (09/2023)

Date: 18 of- May- 2023

Subject: Execute our Disaster Recovery Plan
to make sure our data valid,
DR system functioning.

Dear Valued Customer,

As part of our System availability & align with
governance compliance, we are going to execute
our Disaster Recovery Plan ( DR Test ) to make
sure our data is valid, DR system functioning.

This test will be performed on the 20 of May
(Saturday) starting at 12:00 PM till 22:00 PM.

The gate team will stop receiving any transaction
from the 11:00 AM
During this time all our systems will be down,

and you will not be able to perform any system
activities. This is inclusive of gate operations.

Systems will resume operations normally post
mentioned timeline.

Should you have any concerns and/or
queries, please reach out to

customercare@salalahport.com

Port of Salalah Team.
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